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Dick Smith is the son of Wayne Smith, a custodian at the Main Office in
Brockway. Dick is a radio operator with the 584th Engineering Company in
Vietnam.

In a letter he sent home he said, “The other day I had to run a message up
to the one medic at the aid station and when I walked in, T saw a bunch of
little pill bottles setting on a shelf. Then I started looking at the bottoms and
almost every one I looked at was made at Brockway Glass. The medic had
a couple empty ones with “B’s™ on the bottom, so I took them down to the
commo bunker and showed the guys. They wouldn’t believe that the B stood
for Brockway Glass. Also, they didn’t believe that I worked there until T
showed them my old punch card that I have in my wallet. The next question
they asked me if it was hard to blow glass. T told them we didn’t blow glass,
we had machines that did all that for us. Then I had to try and explain how
a machine made a bottle. You know that’s hard to do!”

Dick worked for about a year as a palletizer at Plant No. 2, Crenshaw prior
to being inducted into the army.




